
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 June 2020 
 

Extension of Temporary Closure of Global Environment Outreach Center (GEOC) 
 
Thank you for your continuous support to the GEOC. As per measures implemented by 

UNU to limit the spread of COVID-19, the GEOC facility has been closed since 19 March 
2020. UNU is continuing no-visitor policy and the closure of the conference facilities of the 
UNU HQ building. To comply with the policies by UNU, the temporary closure of the 
GEOC will be extended until further notice. Any updates, including partial reopening of the 
facility and the services, will be communicated online at the GEOC website 
(http://www.geoc.jp/english/) and Facebook page (https://ja-jp.facebook.com/geoc.epo/). 
 
During the closure, we continue to be available online and can be reached at our website and 
Facebook page. For more information on our online resources and activities, please check 
these websites. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your kind 

understanding and cooperation. 
 

Tsunao Watanabe 
Coordinator, Global Environment Outreach Centre (GEOC)  

United Nations University Institute for the Advanced Study of Sustainability (UNU-IAS) 
 
 

 


